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From: Lehrke, Teri

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 8:18 AM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Cc Acklin, Tim; Peterson, Amy

Subject: FW: 15-0317 Preliminary Plat of The Quarry at Irish Hill to the Town of Shelby,
Wisconsin.

Please list The Quarry Plat for the May cycle instead of June. See below.

Teri Lehrke, WCPC
City Clerk

400 La Crosse St.

La Crosse, Wi 54601
Population 52,018
608-789-7556 (phone)
608-789-7552 {fax)

lehrket@cityofiacrosse.org

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected
from disclosure. The email is intended solely for the intended recipient to whom it is addressed. Any review, retransmission,
dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please respond to the
sender at lehrket@cityofiacrosse.org and delete the material from any computer and/or server.

From: Seaquist, Robert A

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 5:42 PM

To: Lehrke, Teri

Cc: Swantz, Richard

Subject: RE: 15-0317 Preliminary Plat of The Quarry at Irish Hill to the Town of Shelby, Wisconsin,

Teri,

Thanks for the update. Please put it on our agenda.
Bob

Bob Seaquist

Eighth District City Council Member
La Crosse, Wisconsin

From: Lehrke, Teri

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 11:24 AM

To: Seaquist, Robert A

Subject: 15-0317 Preliminary Plat of The Quarry at Irish Hill to the Town of Shelby, Wisconsin.

It was discovered that Wis. Stats., sec. 236.11 states the governing body must approve, approve conditionally or reject
the preliminary plat within 90 days. The reason for the 60 day referral was to allow time for other jurisdictions to
approve. Planning staff advised that the Town and County will have reviewed this plat before the May J&A meeting.



The Council referred this item for 60 days to June, but that is beyond the 90 days. Planning staff asked how we can have
it considered in May instead of June. Ordinarily we wouldn’t do this, but under the circumstances deem it appropriate
that the item be considered earlier. Will you order this item to the J&A Committee for the May cycle?

Teri Lehrke, WCPC
City Clerk

400 La Crosse St.

La Crosse, Wi 54601
Population 52,018
608-789-7556 (phone)
608-789-7552 (fax)

lehrket@cityoflacrosse.org

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected
from disclosure. The email is intended solely for the intended recipient to whom it is addressed. Any review, retransmission,
dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please respond to the
sender at lehrket@cityoflacrosse.org and delete the material from any computer and/or server.



